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Commanding General 
Attn: Julian I. Wooten, Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management’ Department 
Building I 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp LeJeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

Subject: Draft Site Management Plan 
USMC Camp Lejeune Military Reservation 
NC6170022580 
Jacksonville, Onslow County, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Wooten: 

The North Carolina Superfund Section has received and reviewed the Draft Site 
Management Plan for the subject site. Our office has also received and reviewed EPA’s 
draft comments on this document. The following comments are offered to supplement 
comments made by EPA. 

,, 

1. As discussed during the last meeting of the Technical Review Committee 
(TRC) on 21 March 1991, two ponds that have been stocked and are available 
for recreational fishing are present on Site #65, Engineer Dump Area (see 
page 27 of the transcript of the TRC meeting). If the surface water and 
sediment sampling listed in the scope of work on page 5-23 of the subject 
document reveals the presence of contamination, then tissue from fish in these 
ponds should be analyzed to insure protection of the public health. 

2. In Table 2-2 on pages 2-5 and 2-6 of the subject document, it is indicated that 
a groundwater contamination potential exists at Site 3, Old Creosote Plant, 
and Site 80, Paradise Point (Golf Course Pesticide Area). On page 2-21 of 
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the subject document, an area of dead and/or dying vegetation on Site 80 is also 
discussed. It is therefore recommended that groundwater monitoring be added to the 
Scope of Work presented on page 5-4 for Site 3 and on page 5-31 for Site 80. 

The North Carolina Superfund Section appreciates the opportunity to offer these 
comments. If you have any questions or would like to discuss the subject site, please contact 
me at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

&%%cA&Z& 

Jack Butler 
Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 
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Carl Froede, EPA Region IV 
Laurie A. Boucher, Atlantic Division Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Rick Shiver, DEM, Wilmington Regional Office 


